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November 9, 2022 

Honoring Diabetes Awareness Month 2022 

 

Dear providers, 
 
November is Diabetes Awareness Month, and the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) has 
resources to help you deliver exceptional care to members living with or at risk of developing 
diabetes. 
 
HPSM’s Diabetes Prevention Program (DPP) is an evidence-based 12-month lifestyle change 
program for HPSM Medi-Cal and CareAdvantage members with pre-diabetes and Medi-Cal members 
who have been diagnosed with gestational diabetes in a previous pregnancy. The program is 
designed to prevent or delay the onset of type 2 diabetes. Learn more about the program and 
eligibility criteria here: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/diabetes-prevention-
program 

 

If you have a patient who is eligible, use our new digital form! Referring members is now easier 

than ever: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/diabetes-prevention-
program/dpp-patient-referral-form  
 
Review last year’s Diabetes Awareness Month provider webinar. Hear from HPSM and a 
San Mateo County resident living with diabetes about how to better support members living 
with diabetes. https://bit.ly/HPSMdiabeteswebinar  
 
Please direct questions about this notification to PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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